
 

 

 

 

August 10, 2017 

 

 

To:               Board of Education 

From:           Dave Palzet 

Re:               Hiring Status Report 

 

 

Hiring for 2017-18 
 

Both Principals and Debbie Lubeck will be working to fill instructional aide positions within the 

next few weeks at both districts. All other positions have been filled at this time.  
 


